7 -Mclaren

PORT HURON

September 13, 2021

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY [COMMISSION
Region Iii, Materials Licensing Section
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210
Lisle, IL 60632-4352

Re: License No. 21-20137-01, McLaren Port Huron

1. Please remove Frederick W. Coop M.D. #s an Authorized User for 10 CFR|35.100
and 35.200.

2. Please remove Stacy J. Ries, D.O. as an Authorized User for 10 CFR 35.100,
35.200, and 35.300 (limited to oral administration of sodium iodide 1131 in
quantitates of 33 mGCi or less)

'Thank you for you cooperation with this matter. If you have any questions or require
additional information please contact our physicist, Michelle L. Kritzman, at (734) 662-
3197 or mkritzman@mpcphysics.com
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Kim Chaltry
Director of Medical Imaging Services and Rad|ation Oncology
McLaren Port Huron

Port Huron, Michigan
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